
 
 

 
Greetings, 
 
Thank you so much for generously supporting the work of our Presbytery’s 
Mutual Mission in Jamaica in 2017.  With your help through the years, we have 
been able to change the lives of over 25,000 people in Jamaica, by providing 
medicines, dental care and dentures.  New homes have been built and old ones 
repaired.  We are working with the schools to provide counseling on how to deal 
with violence. 

 
Ophelia came to the clinic having lost most of her teeth.  
Check out her beautiful smile, showing off new dentures 
provided during our 2016 visit.                            
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope to continue in our partnership with our Jamaican friends, 
strengthening our relationships, nurturing our faith, and providing comfort and 
hope for people in need.  We hope that you will consider increasing your support 
by 10 % in 2018.  We want to be able to continue the projects we have begun.  In 
2017, we added an optometrist to our medical team, and were able to provide 
vision improvements for many.  Our new “tooth bus” is planned to be in Jamaica 
prior to our January team visit.  
 
Please visit our website; www.mutualmission.org.  On the site you will find 
resources, such as can/jar labels for collecting donations, and information about 
coming trips.    

http://www.mutualmission.org/

